
For more information, please contact:
Ms. Phebe Mercado Jungman, MBA  

at PhebeJungman@creighton.edu / 402.280.3925
or visit www.creighton.edu/copc

The Community Oriented Primary Care 
(COPC) Summer Public Health Research 
Program has been funded since 2007 by 
the National Institutes of Health (NIH) 
COPC Research Endowment Fund.  It 
focuses on a health disparity research 
affecting underrepresented and 
disadvantaged population.  The student 
researcher pioneers a project with a 
faculty mentor at Creighton University or 
any institution in the US and abroad who 
provides the structure and oversees the 
project. 

Program Details
Length: 8 weeks in June and August 
Application Date: Feb. 1 to Mar. 30, 2025

St ipend: US$1,500.00

Sign up and apply with Letter of Support 
from a research mentor at the link below or 

scan the QR Code.  

Com m uni t y Or ien t ed Pr im ary Care (COPC)
Sum m er  2025 Publ ic H eal t h  Research

https:/ / blueq.co1.qualtrics.com/ jfe/ form/SV_6K9INhCvwuudsJ7
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